
Fellow Students:  
 
The Student Senate is one of the fundamental student run organizations on this 
campus. It is responsible for the operations of student life as well as maintaining 
relations and keeping up communications with the faculty and staff of this college. One 
of the most important functions of this body is the allocation of funds to clubs, on-
campus projects, and class events. If elected to the position of Director of Financial 
Strategy, I promise to do everything in my ability to assure that Senate funds are 
distributed fairly and equitably to all applicants who pertain to the established Senate 
budgetary by-laws. In the past, allocations from this body have been used towards 
projects such as the many water bottle filling stations found around campus. Looking 
forward, I hope to continue to supply these socially beneficial projects with the monies 
necessary to complete them.  
During my time at Dickinson, I have been upheld an active role in Student Senate 
affairs. My sophomore year I served as a class senator and held a seat on the Club 
Consulting Committee. While on this committee I met with a variety of clubs and 
listened to them voice their thoughts and concerns in regards to what they needed to 
continue operating as a club and how they felt they were being represented in Senate. I 
currently serve on the Club Finance Committee where I review club funding and budget 
submissions and help to decide whether or not we should fund a request, and, if so, 
how much we should grant them.  
As your Director of Financial Strategy, I promise to see to it that your funds are 
distributed fairly throughout all clubs, projects and institutions recognized under our 
Student Senate body. 

Thank you,  
Cole Gordner 
 


